
KEOKUK MUNICIPAL WATERWORKS 
SUMMARY OF BOARD PROCEEDINGS 

 
JULY 24, 2025 

 
 
Present: Chairman Boyd, Trustees Hickey, Peyton, and Beaird. 
 
Mr. Bogner introduced a representative from Klingner and Associates P.C. to present the Board 
with information regarding the bidding process for the elevated storage tank overhaul. 
 
Chairman Boyd opened the regular meeting. A motion was made by Trustee Hickey and seconded 
by Trustee Peyton that the minutes from the previous meeting of June 25, 2025, be approved as 
presented. All ayes. Motion carried. Vouchers were reviewed and approved. 
 
Mr. Seabold presented the Board with monthly charts and informed the Board of work that has 
been done around the Plant. The plant is operating MIOX #1 at this time. They will be draining 
the new hypo tank so it can be inspected. The membranes have had a few issues with actuators. A 
cage was installed around the ladder on the lime silo. They cleaned out the clarifier by the sludge 
building and started using the polyblend system for the chemical in the sludge building. The river 
has been coming up, cresting at 12.6’. It should be back down to 10’ by July 23rd. There are no 
safety issues to report. 
 
Mr. Johnston presented the Board with monthly charts and informed the Board of work that has 
been done. Boring for the Water Main Replacement Project is finished. There are no safety issues 
to report. 
 
Ms. Barnes discussed monthly financials, budget, operating expenses, and water sales to date.  Ms. 
Barnes informed the board of the City water usage for fiscal year end 2025. 
 
Mr. Bogner spoke with the Board about the Waste Treatment Permit. Reports show a reduction in 
the solids samples. He is still waiting on a response from the cyclone supplier and there is nothing 
new regarding the updated permit from the Sewer Department. Mr. Bogner discussed chlorine 
residuals with the Board and is considering another free chlorine conversion and flush in the fall. 
Mr. Bogner informed the Board on the PFAS Settlement. 
 
Mr. Bogner discussed other topics with the Board including the hypo tank and the Timea St. Water 
Main Replacement Project.  
 
There being no further business to come before the Board of Trustees, the meeting was adjourned. 
The next meeting will be held August 20, 2025, at 2:30 P.M. 
 
 
ATTEST:             
  David Bogner, Secretary           Kimberly Boyd, Chairman 


